JLES STREET SCHOOL

CHARLES & WALNUT STREETS
PALMYRA, NEW JERSEY 08065

Mr. Joseph DeFranco

CHAF

Music Director

December 2014

Dear Preschool & Kindergarten Parents,

In order to showcase our Preschool and Kindergarten students,
they will be performing in a holiday concert. The concert will
be presented at 1:30 P.M. on Wednesday, December 17, 2014,
in the Charles Street Gymnasium.

Students are asked to wear dress clothes.

Preschool and Kindergarten will not be performing in our
concert held on December 18" at 6:00.

Thank you for your continued cooperation and support.

Sincerely,

S
Joseph DeFranco
Music Director
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